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ARCHBISHOP DERMOT FARRELL – Visit 

This weekend we welcome Archbishop Dermot Farrell who will celebrate the                                 
11.00 a.m. Mass this Sunday. 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

Each generation is addressed by Jesus’ question in today’s Gospel and each generation 
must speak for itself. So must we as individuals within the community of faith. 

PRAYER 

Great and loving God, as we stand before the mystery of your disclosure in Jesus of 
Nazareth, we ask for great faith, deep understanding and, above all, love. Knowing him, we 
love him, loving him we confess him as the Messiah, the Son of God. Who lives and reigns 
for ever and ever. Amen. 
 
MASS TIMES 
 

Mass is at 10.00am Monday to Saturday and at weekends the Vigil Mass is at 5.30pm. Mass 
on Sundays is at 9.15 and 11.00am.   
 
 
 

http://www.marinoparish.ie/


EASING OF COVID OF COVID 19 RESTRICTIONS: 
 
The government has stated that as and from Monday 6th September Religious services and 

ceremonies can proceed with 50% of venue capacity.  However, in reality for this Church, 

because of the continued requirement to maintain 2 metre social distancing our increased 

capacity will be 16 spaces at the centre of the Church. We will still be required to use hand 

sanitizer, wear a mask and for the Church to be sanitised after services. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

MASS SCHEDULE:  

Parish Church                                                                                                                                

Weekday Masses:    Monday to Friday:  10.00 a.m.                                      
Weekend Masses:    Saturday:                 10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                             
                         Sunday:               9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.                        
Please note there will be no 12.30p.m. Mass for now.                                                   

St. Joseph’s – Rosmini 

Weekday Masses:    Monday to Saturday: 10.00 a.m.                                      
Weekend Masse:    Sunday:               10.30 a.m.       

 __________________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE NOTE 
 
The Church will remain closed after the 10.00 a.m. Mass on Saturday 18th September and 
will re-open at 2.30 p.m. (Baptisms taking place) 
 

 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITARY   
 
               The Repository/Shop is open again every Tuesday and Thursday morning after              

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We have a good supply of 

sacramental mementos for boys and girls for all special occasions.     

Signed Mass Cards are also available from the Parish shop as well as the Sacristy.   

 

 

 



PRAYING FOR VOCATIONS 

 

Archbishop Farrell is asking for people and priests to pray for vocations to the Priesthood 

and Religious Life on a regular basis.   As you are well aware, the need is great, so let’s 

answer God’s call and “Pray the Lord of the harvest to send labourers into his harvest” 

CHILDRENS CORNER  

Children's Corner this week is all about The Mighty Miracles of Jesus - this week He gives a 

man back his hearing and his speech! 

EXCERPT FROM ARCHBISHOP FARRELL’S PASTORAL LETTER 

The Cry of the Earth—The Cry of the Poor 

 

At this time every person on our planet is confronted with two interconnected crises: the 

coronavirus pandemic and the ecological crisis. Both define our age. Both require urgent 

action. But it is the reality of climate change that is ‘humanity’s defining challenge.’ Over 

the coming decades, the havoc of the pandemic will pale when compared to that of climate 

change.  

To respond to the climate crisis, and to mark the Season of Creation—which began on 

September 1st and continues until the Feast of Saint Francis of Assisi on October 4th—

Archbishop Farrell has published a pastoral letter, The Cry of the Earth—The Cry of the 

Poor: the Climate Catastrophe—Creation’s Urgent Call for Change. This pastoral is an 

invitation to all people—those in the Church and those beyond—to reflect on the climate 

crisis in new ways, so that the baptised may live the life of faith more vibrantly, and 

everyone may respond more actively to the serious situation in which the world finds itself.  

The pastoral letter is available on online, as well as in hardcopy from Veritas. 

 

CROSSCARE ANNUAL COLLECTION 

 

The Crosscare annual social care collection will be taken up at all Masses next weekend, the 

18th and 19th September 2021 and will replace the usual Share Collection.   

Envelopes are also available at the back of the church. 

 

SPARE ROSARY BEADS & USED STAMPS   

If you have any spare Rosary Beads please drop them into the Sacristy for patient use in 

Beaumont Hospital.  

We would also appreciate any used stamps you may have. 



GUIDED PILGRIMAGES ON THE LOUGH DERG PILGRIMPATH  

 
A guided pilgrimage will be offered on Sunday 12th, Wednesday 15th, Saturday 18th & Sunday 

26th September and Sunday 3rd October, with Mass outdoors, weather permitting.  The full route 

is a 12km loop, with a shorter 8km option.   Advance booking is essential.  For further information 

email info@loughderg.org  or telephone 0(0353) 71 9861518. www.loughderg.org Lough Derg 

Pilgrim Path, Pettigo, Co Donegal.   
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS/ANNIVERSARY POSTER/WEEKLY BULLETIN  

 

Please note all material for inclusion in weekend publications should reach the parish office 
no later than 11.00 a.m. on Thursday mornings – info@marinoparish.ie –(01) 8332772 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Nuala Golden 

Gladys Parra 

Jim Morrison (former Sacristan) 

Fr. Oliver Crotty 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Kevin Leonard, Bernard & Thomas Fullam, 

Tommy Fitzpatrick, Frank Donegan, 

Arthur Gaffney, Joseph & Rose Coogan, 

Liam & Marie Lennon. 
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